
 
 

 
NOTICE OF VACANT SEAT ON TOWN PLAN COMMISSION 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that there is a vacant seat on the Blooming 
Grove Plan Commission. 
 
If you wish to be considered for appointment to this seat, please submit a 
letter of intent giving a brief explanation of why you feel qualified to be on 
the Plan Commission.  Submit the letter of intent to the Blooming Grove 
Town Office at 1880 S. Stoughton Road, Madison WI  53716.  Letters can 
be mailed, dropped off in person,  faxed to 223-1106, or emailed to 
bgadmin@blmgrove.com.   Letters must be received in the Town Office no 
later than noon on Thursday, June 5, 2025. 
 
The Plan Commission will consider this issue at their regularly-scheduled 
meeting on June 11, 2025 at 5:00 PM at the Town Hall.  The Plan 
Commission reserves the right to recommend someone who has submitted 
a letter, recommend another individual, or not recommend anyone -- at 
their discretion.  If a recommendation is made, it goes to the Town Board 
for their consideration.  The Town Board has the authority to appoint a 
person to the Plan Commission, but is not obligated to do so. 
 
 
Posted by John Wright 
Clerk/Treasurer/Administrator 
April 23, 2025 
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